
Arden Courts ProMedica Memory 
Care – Bingham Farms invites you to 
celebrate summer with cocktails in our 
courtyard. At Arden Courts, we believe 
our outdoor spaces promote freedom and 
independence. Meet our team, take a tour 
and network with other professionals  
while enjoying cocktails, mocktails and 
hors d’oeuvres.

Tuesday,  
July 30, 2024
3:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.

RSVP by July 26th  
to Kyra Jackman at  
248-644-8100 or email  
kyra.jackman@promedica.org

arden-courts.org/binghamfarms

24005 West 13 Mile Road 
Bingham Farms, MI 48025
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